
Friday 4th AprilWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow Class have had a lovely week exploring their favourite resources in the class and at Forest School. All 
the children are engaging well and using their own form of communication to tell us what they want! 

Have a lovely Easter Break!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

We all hope you have a 
lovely Easter break with 

the children.

Swimming will start again 
after the holidays!

Thank you!


